From: Stephen Trahan

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 10:48:42 AM

Stephen Trahan
9 Alexis Lane
Hampton Falls, NH 03844

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This will greatly negatively impact the natural beauty of our lakes and mountains region. It will have a
negative result on travel and tourism dollars spent. It will however likely benefit the cronies of Sununu
and perhaps even himself, but what's new about that?

Sincerely,
Stephen Trahan
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